
McGill University

PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR

L. W. DOUGLAS

16th February 1938

Dear Sir,

The piper which you enclosed to me has been 

referred to the PhjMlcs Department. They regret that 

In Its present form It Is In their opinion unsuitable 

for publication. The Interest in Physics revealed by 

the article la ouch appreciated by the Department.

Tours very truly,

Mr. Hector 0. Bayne, 
Billings Bridge, 
Ontario.

P.S. Your paper la returned herewith


